
		 	 	 								Will	you	please	spend		 	
	 	 	 								the	next	sixty	seconds		
	praying	for	this	specific	need	in	Thailand?			
	Pray	God	will	call	people	from	around	the	world		
	to	serve	full-8me	in	Thailand.	Hos8ng	teams	and		
	volunteers	reminds	me	of	the	benefits	of	a	larger		
	team	and	also	the	need	for	long-term	workers.

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsle5er	electronically,	please	email	me	at	lauren.becker@agmd.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		lauren.becker@agmd.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239	
	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsleDers:			h8p://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540	
	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	hDp://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

	 	 	 	 	 			PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	teams		
	 	 	 	 	 			and	volunteers	who	are		
	choosing	to	spend	8me	this	summer	with	us	in	Lampang;	Thai		
	friends	that	want	to	hang	out;	geQng	to	know	new	students.	
	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	con8nued	friendships	on	campus	and	in		
	town;	health	for	all,	and	safety	as	we	travel	in	the	van;	the	XA		
	team	from	WA	raising	funds	to	come	the	last	weeks	of	August.
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Spare SixtyPrayer and Praise

Summer Season 

The	XA	(Chi	Alpha	university	ministry)	team	from	
Fairbanks,	Alaska	came	for	twelve	days	in	June	—	
goodbye	at	the	airport	with	Thai	friends.

Three	summer	
volunteers	from	
San	Antonio,	TX	
and	one	from	

Fresno,	CA	here	
for	seven	weeks	

—	hot	pot	dinner	
with	a	friend!

Campus	lunches,	8me	with	friends,	and	a	Fourth	of	July	party	with	the	Alaska	
team	—	(le[	to	right)	invita8on,	party,	and	more	party!	And	we	had	lots	of	8me	
for	prayer	together,	for	our	Thai	friends,	Buddhists,	and	the	never-reached.

The	team	from	XA	in	San	Antonio	arrived	on	Sunday	and	are		
already	making	friends	on	campus	and	at	the	park,	and	planning		
for	a	fun	fiesta	this	Friday.	I’m	grateful	for	a	full	summer	season		
and	the	enthusiasm	our	teams	and	volunteers	have	for	missions		
and	making	friends	here	in	Lampang.																															For	the	foodies:
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